office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

Sent:Tuesday, October 17, 2023 8:03 AMTo:office@mtgretnacampmeeting.orgSubject:MGCA Upcoming Hydrant Flushing





A Communication of the Mt. Gretna Campmeeting

Hydrant Flushing - Thursday, October 19

The MGCA will be doing a routine flushing of the fire hydrants on Thursday, October 19th, starting at 9 a.m. in the morning. This may affect household water pressure.

Mount Gretna Campmeeting P.O. Box 428 Mount Gretna, PA 17064 office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

This email was sent to office@mtgretnacampmeeting.orgYou received this email because you are registered with Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association

Unsubscribe here



© 2023 Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association